
MVHS	Booster	Club	General	Meeting	
Meeting	Minutes	

	
July	11,	2018	
Meeting	was	called	to	order	at	7:00	pm	
	
Executive	Board	in	Attendance:	Dave	Twigg-President,	Mark	Jacobs-	Vice-President,	Matt	Feuerborn-
Treasurer,	Ryan	McDonald-Recording	Secretary	
	
Committee	Chairs	in	Attendance:	Nancy	Platt	-	Communication	
	
Members	in	Attendance:	Tom and Regina Seberger, Rob Platt. John Gaignot 
	
Minutes	–	Minutes	approved	from	last	meeting.	
	
Financial	Report	-	Matt	presented	the	financial	report.		Total	income	for	the	year:		$97,664,	Net	
Income	for	the	year:		$1,888	
	
Funding	Requests:	
None	
	
Membership	–	3	days	representation	at	registration.		Representation	at	Football	Mom’s	Huddle.		
Looking	into	website	registration.		Table	for	registration	@MV	Night	Lights.		Nancy	was	looking	into	
linking	our	“Square”	to	website.		Since	meeting,	this	has	been	completed.	
	
Concessions	–	Pulled	pork	taste	test.		Overwhelmingly,	the	choice	was	Members	Mark	Brand.		
Discussed	trial	run	for	pulled	pork	sandwiches	during	MV	Night	Lights.		1st	home	game	–	9/7.		
Discussion	regarding	St.	James	using	MV	field	and	concessions.		Need	clarification	of	rules	pertaining	to	
renting	out	field;	going	to	ask	to	see	agreement/lease.		Circle	back	next	meeting.			
	
Fundraising	–	Speedway	cleanup	going	well.	
	
Communications	–	Nancy	sending	out	letter	regarding	Booster	Club	grants;	since	meeting	took	place	
letter	has	been	sent	out.		
	
Bond	Issue/Stadium	Improvements	Discussion:		Mark	Jacobs	represented	Booster	Club	at	the	first	
meeting.		Meeting	went	over	plans	for	Fieldhouse,	theatre,	and	gymnasium.		Attendees	were	asked	for	
input	on	plans.	Discussion	on	what	will	happened	to	old	Fieldhouse	and	main	entrance	to	fields.		
Timing	to	start	improvements	April	of	2019	with	a	go	live	date	of	August,	2020.	
	
Incoming	Freshman	T-Shirts:		Dave	to	check	with	Jennifer	Smyth.	
	
Jag	Head:		Trying	to	determine	who	received	3k	last	year	and	who	will	receive	this	year.	
	
Concessions	Clean-Up:		date	TBD.		Since	meeting	date	has	been	set	for	8/5	and	concessions	has	been	
cleaned.	



	
	
	
The	next	meeting	is	scheduled	for	either	8/8	at	7:00	pm	at	Media	Center		
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	8:45	pm	
	
Minutes	submitted	by	Ryan	McDonald	8/7/18	


